EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION

lMluminating Minds... Igniting Passions... Shaping Futures...

March 20, 2023
Dear New Horizons Teachers,

Thank you for your service and dedication to our students at New Horizons Regional Educational
Centers! Many of you go above and beyond what is expected to ensure our students have an
outstanding educational experience, and we are appreciative of your time, energy, and commitment.
We are excited to once again offer this opportunity to compete to receive a Teacher Innovation Grant
from the New Horizons Educational Foundation. Please consider how an innovation grant from the
Foundation could benefit your students.

An innovation grant is a commitment of funds to support an experimental student experience, a
groundbreaking instructional program, or a project-based learning unit that otherwise might not be
funded through the New Horizons budget process. There is no minimum award amount; however,
grants can be awarded up to a maximum of $3000.

Applications must be submitted no later than April 28, 2023. Winners will be announced on June 6,
2023. Please review and pay close attention to the Grant Submission Guidelines as you consider the
possibilities.

Funds dedicated to our Teacher Innovation Grant program come directly from our many generous
sponsors and our annual Golf Classic fundraising event supporters. Through the success of our 2021
annual fundraiser, the New Horizons Educational Foundation will be able to award $9,000 in grants
for the 2022-2023 school year.

We look forward to receiving and reviewing your innovative projects and ideas that will llluminate
Minds, Ignite Passions, and Shape Futures!

Going Boldly Together!
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